
Numeracy Workout  

Stephen Lipton and Tom McQuillan have worked on a package that will 

support teachers across the curriculum using Numeracy. Tom 

demonstrated this for the Literacy and Numeracy team and at 

the Leaders’ Meeting. The school now has the license for this 

and Tom and Stephen have identified the tasks within the 

package that will support subjects based on the Numeracy Audit. This has 

been distributed to all departments now. 

St Ambrose High School 

Literacy and Numeracy Newsletter 

March 2013 

The work of the team has 

moved apace in the last 

year as the Learning 

Wall was created. The S3 

Pupil Council organised 

and managed the display, 

ensuring Es and Os of 

Literacy, Numeracy and 

specific subjects were 

clearly identified.  

   

The pupils enjoyed the 

leadership which came 

with this role and in 

working as a team, they 

developed strong skills in 

communication and or-

ganisation, while becom-

ing more familiar with 

the language of CFE. 

   

We hope that this exer-

cise will encourage a 

greater familiarity with 

Literacy and Numeracy 

in teachers across the 

school. 

Next Steps... 
 

 The Learning Wall will 

be created again by 

the current S3 Pupil 

Council 

 This will start after 

the Easter holidays 

 Subject teachers in-

vited to try Numeracy 

Workout in classes 

Membership of Team 
Most departments are repre-

sented in the team. If you 

would like to join this team 

please contact G McCadam. 

Any good practice? 
 
We’re always open to new ideas for 
Literacy and Numeracy. If you’re try-
ing out any new Literacy or Numeracy 
techniques, please let us know!! 

Numeracy Workout  latest 
Tried and tested… 

Employability and Lifeskills. 
English 

Accounts and Finance 


